September 7, 1962

Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Carl:

Am very happy to verify your report of reception of our
station at 8 PM CST, on June 6, 1962. During this period,
KBRL was operating on 5000 Watts and making field strength
measurements for the F.C.C., proof of performance.

We are out of print on t he coverage maps at this time,
due to the fact that we recently increased power from 1000
watts to 5000 Watts.

ly yours,
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